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24th January 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 

You may be aware that the National Education Union will be taking strike action in 
regards to a dispute on pay, conditions and Government school funding. 

The first strike day that has been announced is next Wednesday 1st February 2023. 

We are currently assessing what the possible impact may be.  This strike action may 
mean the partial or full closure of our school.   The leadership team is preparing a 
continuity plan that aims to minimise, where we can, any negative impact on your 
family and your child’s education. 

We will send a further communication advising parents of the situation regarding 
partial or full school closure on Monday 30th January, when we know more. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Kindest regards 

Craig Jansen 

Headteacher 
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